
From:  
Sent: 09 August 2021 08:27 
To: Planning  
Subject: COMMENTS ON APPLICATION 2021/3812/T SITE : 29 BRIARDALE GARDENS NW3 7PN 

 

Dear team, 

  

Application : 2021/3812/T 

I wish to comments on the above planning application as an objection to the tree works 

intended by our neighbour. The applicant wants to prune these lovely trees which overhang 

our garden. We are very concerned by this proposal given the long term damage which will 

be caused by the over pruning of these tress so the applicant can carry out extensive 

building works in the gardens. This is the third application as there were previous 

applications to removed 3m from the tree and now a further 3m which is unacceptable. We 

would like to get advice on this as the damage to these trees which have a significant benefit 

to the environment in the area will be devasting. 

  

Kind Regards 


